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Quilt Along - Block 14
Materials

Cutting Instructions
From Geo Squares (A) cut:

(1) 2 3/4" x 2 3/4" Square

Please read instructions carefully before cutting

Block Assembly

A+D
Place (1) A, right sides 
together with (1) B

A+D
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

D/A
Cut down middle and press
open.   

A/D
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From Geo Squares (B) cut:

(9) 2 3/4" x 2 3/4" Square

From Geo Squares (D) cut:

(8) 2 3/4" x 2 3/4" Square

B+D
Place (1) B, right sides 
together with (1) D.

B+D
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

D/B
Cut down middle and press
open.  

B/D
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From Geo Squares (E) cut:

(4) 2 1/2" x 2 1/2" Square
(8) 2 3/4" x 2 3/4" Square

From Geo Squares (F) cut:

(6) 2 3/4" x 2 3/4" Square

D+E
Place (1) D, right sides 
together with (1) E

D+E
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

Cut down middle and press
open. Repeat until you have
8 blocks in total.    E/D

D/E

B+E
Place (1) B, right sides 
together with (1) E.

B+E
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

Cut down middle and press
open. Repeat until you have
8 blocks in total.  E/B

B/E

B+F
Place (1) B, right sides 
together with (1) F.

B+F
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

F/B
Cut down middle and press
open. Repeat until you have
8 Blocks total.  

B/F

D+F
Place (1) D, right sides 
together with (1) F

D+F
Sew 2 channels down the 
middle.

Cut down middle and press
open. Repeat until you have
4 blocks in total.    F/D

D/F
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Arrange your blocks as shown 
in the diagram and sew 
together to create 9 squares.    

Sew your 9 squares together
to create you block.    


